
 

Interested in Scouting? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
All incoming K-5 boys and girls in Dogwood, Mills Pond, St. 
James Elementary and Sts. Philip and James Schools are welcome to join our 
Pack for the upcoming 2025-2026 Cub Scouting season. 

  

Please contact the pack at info@sjpack228.com if you have any questions. You 
can visit us visit us at our St. James Summer Nights recruitment tables on June 25th, July 
23rd and August 20th, by visiting our Pack website, or by scanning the QR code 
below…. 
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